

Diocese of Westminster

EDUCATION SERVICE

Director of Education: JP Morrison MA (Hons) MBA (Ed) NPQH

Mrs M Kelly Headteacher St Theresa's Catholic Primary School East End Road N3 2TD

8th July 2015

Dear Maureen,

I would like to take this opportunity to praise you and your staff following your recent Section 5 judgement.

The outcome is a testimony to the hard work, dedication and diligence of the staff, governors and students in achieving the very best for the individual pupil. This is a significant affirmation to your parent community that in choosing St Theresa's Primary School for their child they were correct to do so.

I am personally delighted for you as this is a testimony to your own leadership and management style and delivery. Well done! I know this has been a long journey since the last inspection and you quickly addressed those issues. You can really enjoy your summer now.

I am sure other heads and governors may seek advice and direction as to what is required to achieve "Good". I hope you will be willing to share your proven expertise with other schools who seek support.

Thank you for your service and dedication to Catholic education.

Yours sincerely,

JP Morrison Director